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I would like to state my support, for allowing small farms, small food growers, and the 

like, to responsibly be able to grow and sell food to the public. The issue being as I 

understand it, is responsible water use. The small growers in my area as I know them 

are vital. They supply healthy local food options for us, and I know them already to be 

good stewards of our resources. Please allow this to continue and or be an option. It 

is important on many levels - community, keeping money local, nutritionally sound, 

good stewardship of our resources as small growers have to use good practices or 

their business fails. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

 

Starla Becker Tillinghast CCRN 


